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Mahidol University Participates in SATU Presidents’ Forum 2022 General Assembly
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MQ-MU Seed Grant 2022: 
Matchmaking Session The Visit of Osaka University, Japan

     Mahidol University, led by Prof. Banchong Mahaisavariya, President, together with Prof. Dr. Waranun Buajeeb,
Dean's Advisor of the Faculty of Dentistry; Assoc. Prof. Dr. Chuchai Anunmana, Acting Deputy Dean for Quality
Development; and Asst. Lect. Binit Shrestha, Faculty of Dentistry, participated in the SATU Presidents’ Forum 2022
General Assembly on the topic "Sustainable Alliance: Solutions for Strategic Partnerships in Light of Challenges and
Uncertainties" on 23   - 24    November 2022 at National Cheng Kung University, Taiwan (R.O.C).
     In the event, the university administrators, who are members of the "Presidents' Forum of Southeast Asia and
Taiwan Universities" (SATU Presidents' Forum) from over 100 universities in 9 countries, participated and presented
the achievements of the network as well as guidelines for future cooperation between member universities under
the concept of shaping a resilient future with inclusive higher education.
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     On 21   November 2022, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Nopraenue
Sajjarax Dhirathiti, Vice President for International
Relations and Corporate Communication, welcomed  
 Prof. Kawahara Genta, Executive Vice President and
representatives from Osaka University.

      The purpose of the visit was for Prof. Kawahara Genta
to introduce the new educational program for students
and share the current situation about the Osaka
University Joint Campus project. On this occasion, they
had a chance to exchange ideas for possible collaboration
such as a joint project on SDGs and an exchange of young
researchers. 
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       On 28    November 2022, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Nopraenue Sajjarax
Dhirathiti, Vice President for International Relations and
Corporate Communication, together with Prof. Sakkie Pretorius,
Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research), Macquarie University, opened
the ceremony “MQ-MU Seed Grant 2022: Matchmaking Session”
on the topics of engineering, environment, neurology, and
physiotherapy, via Zoom.  
    On this occasion, academic staff and researchers numbering
over 25 people from both institutes attended the session and
presented their research projects. The purpose of this session was
to encourage the attendees to share information about research,
education, and academic services necessary to apply for the
scholarship “Macquarie-Mahidol Seed Grant Funding 2023” under
the collaboration between Mahidol University and Macquarie
University.
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“Microcredit Online Course”
Organized by: Faculty of Physical Therapy, Mahidol University 

Noted: Participants who pass the evaluation criteria for
each topic can keep earned credits in a credit bank. These
credits can be transferred to further courses in the Master of
Science in Physical Therapy (International program).

Study Period: January and May 2023
Target: Undergraduate and Postgraduate students 

Subjects:

MU Activities

Scan QR code 
for registration.

Evidence-based practice for physical therapy
Advanced motor control and motor learning
for movement therapy
Research design and statistics
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